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Friday 16th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We were informed this morning of reports of a serious incident near a primary school 

in Eltham. 

 

It has been reported that an attempt was made to abduct a child by passengers in 

a silver transit van. They attempted to abduct the child into the back of the van but 

fortunately, the parent was able to intervene.  

 

Police have been informed of this incident and are working with the school and the 

family.  

 

Following the incident, we would encourage you to talk to your children about 

strangers and keeping safe when travelling. Please see the following link for advice 

on staying safe when travelling to and from school. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/away-from-home/at-

school/#homealone 

 

 Best Wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 


